
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

27th September 2023 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carers, 

 
PE CURRICULUM - HOCKEY 

 

As of this year Cardinal Pole is excited to let you know that hockey will now be part of the 

curriculum starting with this Year 7 cohort. As per England Hockey guidelines it is required that 

shin pads be worn to play hockey. We do have some spare shin pads in the PE Department but if 

your child has their own it is advised they bring them in on the days they have PE. 

 

Mouthguards are not required by England Hockey but they are advised so once again if your child 

has a mouthguard it is advised they bring that to PE as well.  Please see a link below, if you wish to 

purchase one. 

      

https://www.sportsdirect.com/sondico-ergo-fusion-mouthguard-760273#colcode=76027340 

 

Yours sincerely,   

 

 
 

Mr M Crossley 

Second in Charge of PE 

https://www.sportsdirect.com/sondico-ergo-fusion-mouthguard-760273#colcode=76027340

